Humberstone Junior Academy

14 July 2016
Dear Parents and Carers

Please find attached a copy of our OFSTED report following the schools recent inspection in June.
You will note that school has been judged to be Outstanding in all areas and awarded the judgement
of “Outstanding” overall.

This is a huge achievement for the school and reflects the hard work, determination, and
expectations of excellence that have driven the school community since our last inspection five years
ago when the school was graded as “Good”.

There are so many areas of the report that are incredibly positive about the progress and attainment
that children make in school. However, it is the commendations for the outstanding care and
support that pupils receive from all staff that are so important to the school’s ethos and vision.

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding.”

It is also pleasing to see that our unique approach to teaching and learning and our innovative
curriculum are celebrated as strengths.

“The innovative and demanding curriculum supports pupils to not only grow intellectually but also
meets their spiritual, social, moral and cultural development needs deeply.”

The team at Humberstone Junior Academy has worked exceptionally hard to achieve standards of
excellence across the board. | know you will share the pride that | feel in working with such
outstanding and committed professionals and as parents how much you value the opportunities and
care that your child is offered.

I would like to thank parents for their ongoing support and children for their ongoing awesomeness.
Yours Sincerely
Annemarie Willi

Executive Principal
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